
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE      CONTACT: 
DATE:  August 1, 2019       Nelson Devezin 
          614-525-2239 
 

***MEDIA ADVISORY*** 
 

NOTICE OF STATEWIDE RECORDING FEE CHANGES DUE TO LEGISLATIVE ACTION 
 
 

Effective October 17, 2019, statewide recording fees for most documents will 
increase by $6.00 due to the enactment of HB 166 state budget legislation. The new 
recording fee for the first two pages will be $34.00 (previously $28.00). Each 
additional page remains the same as current law at $8.00. Half of all recording fees 
collected are required to be submitted to the state to the credit of the Ohio Housing 
Trust Fund. 
 

Sample Recording Fee Table Effective October 17, 2019 
 

Number of Pages Recording Fee* 
1 -2 Pages $34.00 

3 Pages $42.00 
4 Pages $50.00 
5 Pages $58.00 
6 Pages $66.00 
7 Pages $74.00 
8 Pages $82.00 
9 Pages $90.00 

10 Pages $98.00 
 

* $4.00 marginal fees and standardization guidelines still apply. 
 
Additional Information: Ohio Revised Code 317.32 & 317.36 
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